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This Month’s Highlights 

The Adult Basic and Continuing Education Program provided or will provide services for 
over 758 students since July 1, 2012! These services have generated over $67,222 in 
revenue. Central Nine Career Center provides the residents of our district with services 
related to GED Testing, GED/ESL classes, GED Practice Testing, Proctoring Services, 
NCCT Testing, and Adult Continuing Education on-campus and online courses.  
 
The AdultThe Region 5 Adult Education Consortium approved Central Nine’s request to add 
Bookkeeper and Medical Coder Certification Programs. These are two new programs that 
Central Nine will offer as approved programs on the Indiana Department of Workforce 
Development INTraining website.  
 
The Central Nine Adult Education Division is pleased to report that the GED 
preparation/ESL courses at the Martinsville Public Library, Job Corps, and Edinburgh 
Correctional Facility (at Camp Atterbury) have begun. The class at the Edinburgh 
Correctional Facility class will be partially funded by the Indiana Department of Corrections 
($7,500).   
 
The Central Nine Adult Education Division was recently awarded $8,000 from Interlocal 
Association to assist in offering GED preparation classes in Morgan County at the 
Martinsville Library. We are grateful to Central Indiana Regional Workforce Board (Region 5) 
for approving the funds to help offer this class. The class started on September 18, 2012.  
 
These new partnerships will provide GED preparation classes for the residents of these 
areas. Central Nine’s Adult Basic Education Program provided adult basic education 
services to over 784 adult learners during the 2011-12 school year. Since July 1, 2012, the 
Adult Basic Education Program has already registered more than 465 adult learners! The 
adult education program is securing locations to expand in Marion and Johnson counties.   
 
The Adult Education Division is excited about all of the new program offerings and 
services that will be provided for the residents within our district.  


